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PRESIDENT’S WELCOME LETTER 
September 26, 2024 

 
On behalf of the Board of the Hon. Joseph B. Campbell, 
American Inn of Court, I welcome all current and prospective 
Inn members to join us for this year’s Inn program. 
We are continuing to meet the second Wednesday of the 
month at American Legion Post No. 106, 814 West. Colton 
Avenue, Redlands, CA 92374.   
Our first meeting is set for Wednesday October, 9, 2024.  
Starting at 5pm we will have an orientation for new members, 
followed by the social hour at 5:30, and the program at 6pm.   
Our program chair, Sheela Stark, has lined up a wine themed 
program, “Sips and Tips: CA Wines and State Laws,” that 
should be fun, educational, and cover several specialty 
MCLE credits.  Part of this year’s program will include a 
special fundraiser event in January as we work towards 
hosting the Joint Inn meeting in the Spring of 2026.  Because 
of this we are planning on a regular meeting in December and 
treating January as our field trip month.  This year’s Joint Inn 
meeting will be hosted by the Southwest Inn, with details yet 
to come.  
Our Application and Invoice are attached with this letter.  We 
kept the increase in dues to a minimum and remain cheaper 
than other local Inns.  Even if you elect to pay dues through 
Zelle, please return the Application and Invoice form, as that 
is the only way the Inn can confirm its database has correct 
information, you may also log into the innsofcourt.org site to 
update your information at any time to ensure the database 
has the best address for emailing you.  Please return the 
Application promptly so we can start building teams. 
With our local law school focusing on other things at present, 
our diligent Outreach Liaisons, Danielle Finney and Krystal 
Lyons, have created a new Negotiations outreach program for 
the San Bernardino Unified School District this November. 
We are going to need volunteers to help them with the 
program, so up to four members may choose to help with this 
Outreach effort in lieu of serving on a presentation team (or 
volunteer to help out with the program while still serving on a 
presentation team).  If you are interested, please contact 
Krystal or Danielle, or email innofcourt.hjbc@gmail.com.  
We look forward to familiar and new colleagues joining us 
for another exciting Inn year! 
Sincerely, 
 
Jesse Male, President 
Hon. Joseph B. Campbell American Inn of Court
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